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Professor Giuseppe Leone 
Editor in Chief, 
Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases  

Dear Professor Leone 
Please find our manuscript entitled “Early application of high cut-off haemodialysis for de-novo myeloma nephropathy is associated with long-term dialysis-independency and renal recovery”, that we wish to submit for consideration of publication in the Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases.
This study is an original research that has not been submitted or accepted for publication elsewhere. 
This study was approved by the Tasmanian Human Ethics Committee, Australia. It was registered in the Australian and New Zealand Clinical Trials Registry at http://www.ANZCTR.org.au under ACTRN 12612000024842.

All authors state that there is no conflict of interest in relation to this research. 
Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. We look forward to hearing from you.  

With my best regards.

On behalf of the authors 

Yours sincerely,

Alhossain Khalafallah, MD
Assoc. Professor of Medicine
Consultant Haematologist
The Launceston General Hospital
Launceston, TAS, 7250 Australia 

Cover-letter 

                                                          page 1 of 2

